
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
FAMILY COURT OF AUSTRALIA

Question No. 40

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Has the Family Court responded to the Committee’s report on the Family Court Annual Report
2006 – 07?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

It is the Court’s understanding, from discussions with the Attorney-General’s Department that there
is no specific requirement to respond to the Committee’s report. However, the Court has reviewed
the Committee’s report and intends to write to the Committee and address the matters raised.
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